
I have had many Clients and know many, many people in Ashland and the Rogue Valley that own Firearms of all types.  Several 
have CC Licenses as well.  In normal driving, everyone passes by Public Buildings almost every trip.  If this Unconstitutional Bill 
becomes 'Law', even though it won't be recognized Constitutionally, those found guilty of this will, essentially be over night Felons 
for merely owning and carrying a firearm!  They then will need to waste not only their own but funds of all tax payers of our State.  It 
will also be a waste of time & energy and potentially cause law enforcement to busy themselves with people who have always 
upheld the law while REAL Criminals are busy committing crimes.  This Bill has nothing to do with Public Safety but is instead a 
means to PUNISH Citizens for owning firearms.  It is foolish at best and anyone of you that votes in its favor are most certainly not 
protecting the people of Oregon and you should be ashamed of yourself for contributing to the VAST harm this Will cause 
completely innocent Human Beings.  Look only to the Love in your Hearts and you will NOT support this Bill...EVER!


